
Kim Wyatt To bosone@co.el-dorado.ca.us. bostwo@co.el-dorado.ca.us, 
<kim_wyatt@sbcglobal.net> bosthree@eo.el-dorado.ca.us, bosfour@co.el-dorado.ca.us, 

06/11/200908:44 AM 
cc 

bosfive@co.el-dorado.ea.us 

bee 

Subject For Special Meeling 

Dear EI Dorado County Board of Supervisors, 

Given the state of the economy and the needs of locals, the vote of the Board of Supervisors to 
refuse stimulus money that would have assisted in the redevelopment of abandoned and 
fo reclosed homes is especially eg reg i0 us. 

Put your people first! (Thank you, Supervisor Santiago, for doing so.) 

I strongly urge that you vote to reconsider the adoption of a Resolution authorizing submittal of a 
2009 Neig hborhood Sta bi Ilzation Prog ram Appl icatio n joi ntly with the City of South La ke Tahoe 
(City) to the California Department of Housing and Community Development for up to a 
$1/610,096 grant. Additionally, once reconsideration has been approve, it is my hope that you 
will support staff's recommendation to apply for this grant as it will revitalize our neighborhoods 
and help create jobs. 

Sincerely, 

Kim Wyatt 
South Lake Tahoe, CA 

KJm Wyatt 
Development Editor 
530-545- t 373 
kim wyatt@sbcglobal.net 



Joybeeee@aoLcom To bosfour@co.el-dorado,ca,us 

06/11/2009 09:29 AM cc 

bcc 

Subject 2009 Neighborhood Stabilization Program Application 

I'm writing to you to ask that you vote to reconsider the adoption of the resolution to 
authorize submittal of the 2009 Neighborhood Stabilization Program Application that is 
scheduled for today's 3: 30 meeting. Assuming reconsideration is approved, I strongly urge 
you to support staff's recommendation to apply for this grant. In this time of serious 
economic uncertainty, to ignore this opportunity would be criminal. 

Sincerely, 

Joy Rothschild 
765 Sonoma Avenue 
Box 14029 
South Lake Tahoe, CA 96151 

Download the AOL Classifieds Toolbar for local deals at your fingertips. 



..DrBoylan.. To <bosfour@edcgov.us> 
<drboyla n@sbcglobal.net> 

cc "NormaSantiagoBOSDistr5" <bostive@co.el-dorado.ca.us> 
06/11/200909:36 AM 

bec 

Subject	 reconsider and adopt the Neighborhood Stabilization 
Program Application on today's agenda 

Supervisor Briggs, 

I strongly urge that you vote to reconsider the Board's past refusal to adoptlhe Resolution authorizing 
submittal of a 2009 Neighborhood Stabilization Program Application jointly with the City of South Lake 
Tahoe (City) to the California Department of Housing and Community Development for an up to 
$1.610,096 grant. 

Once reconsideration has been approved, it is my hope that you will support staffs recommendation to 
apply for this grant immediately, because that Grant will revitalize our neighborhoods and help create jobs. 

It will mean jobs for real estate agents and companies. 

It will mean jobs for our local construction industry. 
II will take toxic mortgages off the books of banks and lending institutions and free up loan capital for 

new investment in our county. 
It will remove the blight of boarded-up or neglected properties in our neighborhoods. 
It will permit local citizens with "underwater" home loans to start afresh to get into a home that they can 

actually afford in today's economy. 
Do the right thing. Authorize the Grant Application! 

Richard Boylan, Ph.D. 

Richard Boylan, Ph.D., LLC 
President, Star Kids Project, LId 
drboylan@sbcglobal.net 
Diamond Springs, CA 95619-1009 USA 

mailto:bostive@co.el-dorado.ca.us
mailto:bosfour@edcgov.us


..PAIGE RICE" To
 
<paigerice@gmail.com>
 

CC <bosone@co.el-dorado.ca.us>, 
06/1012009 11:02 PM <bostwo@co.el-dorado.ea.us>, 

<bosthree@eo.el-dorado.ea,us>, 
bee 

Subject 2009 Neighborhood Stabilization 

Supervisor 
I strongly urge that you vote to reconsider the adoption of a Resolution authorizing 
submittal of a 2009 Neighborhood Stabilization Program Application jointly with 
the City of South lake Tahoe (City) to the California Department of Housing and 
Community Development for up to a $1,610,096 grant. Additionally, once 
reconsideration has been approve, it is my hope that you will support staff's 
recommendation to apply for this grant as it will revitalize our neighborhoods and 
help create jobs. 

Thanks, 

Paige 
Paige Rice 

(530)543-1903 

Pa igerice@gmail.com 
1108 Juniper Ave 
$LT, CA 96150 

mailto:bosthree@eo.el-dorado.ea,us
mailto:bostwo@co.el-dorado.ea.us
mailto:bosone@co.el-dorado.ca.us


Desiree Ayala To bosfour@co.el-dorado.ca.us 
<desayala@gmail.com> cc 
06/11/200906:50 AM 

bee 

Subject 2009 Neighborhood Stabilization Program Application 

supervisor Briggs, 

I was sad to hear but not surprised that yesterday you voted to 
against the Housing and Community Development Grant. I strongly urge 
that you vote to reconsider the adoption today. It is completely 
irresponsible to turn your nose up at almost 1.7 million dollars that 
will help to revitalize our neighborhoods and create jobs based on 
ideological reason. In these hard economic times El Dorado County need 
all the help it can get. Please do the righe thing and support staff's 
recommendation to apply for this grant. 

Thank-You, 
Desiree Ayala 



"Jamie Beutler" To <bosfour@co.el-dorado.ca.us> 
<beutlerjamie@yahoo.com> 

ee 
06/11/200909:53 AM 

bee 

Subject 2009 Neighborhood Stabilizalion Program 

Dear Ron, 

Please reconsider your vote regarding the adoption of a Resolution authorizing submittal of a 2009 
Neighborhood Stabi lization Program Application, jointly wi th the City of South Lake Tahoe to the 
California Department of Housing and Community Development for up to $1,610,096. Once 
reconsideration has been approved, it is my hope you will support staffs recommendation to apply for 
this grant. 

This grant will help revitalize our neighborhoods,and create jobs. It is a win-win for our county. Your 
vote to approve will indicate to your constituents, your willingness to put the needs of the people 
above ideology. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Jamie Beutler 



..Larry P," 
<lp4 us@yahoo.com> 

06/111200907:42 AM 

To 

cc 

bcc 

bosfour@co.el-dorado,ca.us 

SUbject Neighborhood Stabilization Program 

Supervisor Briggs, 

Please reconsider the adoption of the Resolution authorizing submittal of a 
2009 Neighborhood Stabilization Program. 

I live in South Lake Tahoe. with the economy in such bad shape I find it hard 
to believe that elected officials would not consider the needs of our County 
and community with this possible $1.6 million dollar grant. 

Additionally, once reconsideration has been approved, I would hope chat you 
will support the efforts to apply for this grant. This could really help to 
revitalize our neighborhoods and help create jobs. 

Larry Pedigo 
South Lake Tahoe 



<seekingoz@charter.net> To bosfour@co.ef-dorado.ca.us 

06/11/2009 08: 18 AM cc 

bee 

Subject Neighborhood Stabilization Program Application 

Dear Supervisor Briggs, 

I'm sending this email to each of your colleagues because this affects every 
district in the county. 

I strongly urge that you vote to reconsider the adoption of a Resolution 
authorizing submittal of a 2009 Neighborhood Stabilization Program Application 
jointly with the City of South Lake Tahoe (City) to the California Department 
of Housing and Community Development for up to a $1,610,096 grant. Once 
reconsideration has been approve, it is my hope that you will support the 
staff's recommendation to apply for this grant as it will revitalize our 
neighborhoods and help create jobs. 

By dismissing this possibility, we would be cutting off our nose to spite our 
face. It's difficult to understand how someone could see this as a bad thing. 
I live in South Lake Tahoe and our area is in a desperate situation. This 
reconsideration is an opportunity to make a difference both for District 5 and 
the rest of El Dorado County. 

Judy Williams 
South Lake Tahoe 


